
Explanatory Note.

The Presbyterian Church in Canada (as defined in this 
Bill) is unincorporated and the property of the Church is 
now held by an unincorporated Board of Trustees. This 
sometimes causes inconvenience and delay in dealing with 
the securities and properties of the Church, e.g., in the 
event of the absence, illness or death of a trustee transfers 
of property may be delayed, causing serious financial loss. 
To overcome difficulties of this nature the Church seeks to 
have a Trustee Board incorporated which will be able to 
hold and deal as a corporation with the real and personal 
property of the Church.


